
 
 

 

 

                     

 

      

 

 

 

Summer term is always extremely busy but particularly for children in their 

final year of school.  The children really enjoyed their weekend at Ullswater 

Outdoor Centre where they participated in a variety of exciting activities: 

including canoeing, tunneling, raft building, gorge walking and rock climbing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

       

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      



 

The whole school enjoyed celebrating the Royal Wedding. Children participated in a 

variety of activities during the day about William and Meghan and the Royal family, 

culminating in a whole school party in the hall. 

 

       

      

 

 

   

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children enjoyed making their own working models of the  

earth, sun and moon. 

 

 

 

      

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

This term we have been learning about the Ancient Greeks and how they still 

influence us today. Many of the children produced some excellent, well 

researched homework. 

 

 

 

In the middle of May we had the dreaded SATs tests for the Year 6’s. All of 

the Year 6 children have worked hard and tried their very best, which is all 

we can ask of them and we are very pleased with our results which are well 

above national averages. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Class 6 children relaxing after the SATs tests. 



 

 

 

We had our Leavers’ Mass a littler earlier than usual this year. The children 

really enjoyed the Mass and read and sang beautifully. They particularly 

enjoyed performing the Leavers’ songs at the end of Mass, which were clearly 

appreciated by the congregation. 

 

 

 

 

We would like to wish all of our Year 6’s good luck in their new schools and 

hope they have fond memories of St Joseph’s. We would also like to thank 

parents for all their support. 

 

 

 


